
Justice and Public Safety Council 
Regular Meeting 

 

Wednesday, May 2ndth, 2018 – by teleconference 

Teleconference attendees: 1-877-353-9184 / 3386566# 

2:30 pm to 3:30 pm 

 
Attendees: Richard Fyfe (Chair), Mark Sieben (vice-Chair), Elenore Arend, Allison Bond, Patti Boyle, 

Peter Juk, Clayton Pecknold, Taryn Walsh 
    
Ex-officio: Allan Castle (Coordinator), Tami Currie (Justice Services Branch), Jason Watson 
 
Regrets: Lynda Cavanaugh (tentative), Kurt Sandstrom 
 

Minutes 
 

 

• Call to order 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm. 
 

• Agenda and minutes         
 
The agenda and minutes were approved as circulated. 
 

• Update on action items   
 
Allan provided an update on action items. All actions from the April 4th meeting of the Council are 
complete.       
 

• Justice Summit cycle 2018        

Richard, Mark, Allan and Tami provided members with an update on planning for the Tenth Justice 
Summit (Indigenous Justice): 

o The Summit is being co-organized with the BC Aboriginal Justice Council, who are 
leading the identification of Indigenous participation and speakers. 
 

o The Summit will be held at the Musqueam Community Centre. A number of steps are 
being taken by the Steering Committee and Working Circle in working with Indigenous 
organizations and the Musqueam Band to ensure that the event is culturally 
appropriate, both with respect to the hosts and with respect to Indigenous attendees. 



Members made further suggestions regarding inclusion of justice and public safety 
organizations at the Summit.  

 
o Kurt and Allan provided an overview of the sequence of related events in 2018, 

including the proposed all-Indigenous Justice Forum tentatively discussed as occurring in 
September, and the following Eleventh Justice Summit in November, and linkage to the 
Indigenous Justice Strategy flowing from the September 2017 MOU between the justice 
ministries and the BC Aboriginal Justice Council. 

 
• Other business 

 
None. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:15 pm.  

 

The next scheduled meeting of the Council is Wednesday, June 6th, 2:30-4:30 pm. 


